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IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Oct 29….Spooky Science Night 5:30-7:00 PM 

Oct 30….Awards Assembly 

Nov 6…..Parent Conference Day 

Nov 10…PTA 6:00 PM 

Nov 11…Veteran’s Day – No School 

 

HALLOWEEN TREAT STREET 
 

Hey kids!!! The Downtown Chico Business Association 

invites you to an exciting and safe Halloween 

adventure. It’s simple...bring a parent downtown, 

wear your cutest, funniest, or scariest costume, and 

explore all that Downtown Chico has to offer, 

Halloween style! Begin your Halloween adventure in 

City Plaza where exciting activities await children 12 

and under! Pick up a special Treat Street Map, goody 

bag and have your photo taken. THINK YOUR 

COSTUME IS THE BEST? Enter the costume contest for 

a chance to win some really cool prizes (A $5 entry fee 

will be charged and there will be three prizes awarded 

in each division.) Registration will take place in City 

Plaza from 2:00-3:30 PM. Crossing guards will be 

working to ensure the safety of all participants. 
 

• When: Saturday, October 31, 2015  

• Time: 2:00-5:00 PM  

• Place: Downtown Chico For more information 

call 345-6500 or visit 

www.downtownchico.com.   

 

HARVEST FEST 
 

Saturday, October 31st is the Harvest Fest from  

2:00-5:30 PM. This is a free afternoon of games, candy 

and laughter. Costume make-up will be offered by 

Chico’s own Marinello Beauty School.  Food will 

include Chili and Corn Bread. This event is located at 

The Salvation Army – Chico Corps at 567 East 16th 

Street.  For any questions, please call Leslie Aranca at 

530-342-1871 or e-mail her at 

leslie.aranca@usw.salvationarmy.org. 

 

OCTOBER BOX TOPS CONTEST 
 

Citrus PTA is having a classroom Box Tops Contest to 

see which class can bring in the most Box Tops during 

the month of October. The winning class will receive 

an extra recess and a healthy snack. You can attach the 

Box Tops to the collection sheets that were sent home 

with your child, or put them in a zip top bag or an 

envelope, and give them to your child's teacher. Citrus  

PTA receives 10 cents for each Box Top. Last year we 

made over $500!  That's a lot of Box Tops. Thank you 

for supporting our contest this month and 

for continuing to bring in your Box Tops all year long!   

 

Spooky Science Night 
 

Citrus Elementary is having a science themed Spooky 

Science Night on October 29th from 5:30-7:00 PM. 

Students will participate in a few science activities and 

then can Trick or Treat though the main hall. Students 

may dress up in their Halloween costumes for the 

evening only, and must be accompanied by an adult. If 

you would like to donate candy for the event please 

drop it off in the office. 

 

Girl Scouts Information Nights in Chico 
 

If you are interested in joining the Girls Scouts, come 

and join them on one of the two nights available. Girls 

and their adults from all the schools are welcome. 

Don’t forget to wear your costume!! 

• Monday October 26th 6:15-7:15 PM 

o Emma Wilson Elementary 

o 1530 W. 8th Ave 

o Multipurpose room 
 

• Thursday October 29th 6:15-7:15 PM 

o Girl Scout Office 

o 50 Landing Circle 

 

 

Remember: Citrus is a Latex Free School. 

Do not bring toys and soft rubber items 

from home. 


